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Group of Seven presentation coming

	The Belfountain Heritage Society will be hosting a presentation regarding the famed Canadian Group of Seven May 21.

It will be at 7:30 p.m. at Melville White Church, 15962 Mississauga Rd, south of Belfountain.

Jim and Sue Waddington will share their 40-year journey crisscrossing Canada to locate and photograph the actual landscapes

painted by the Group of Seven. New images of views painted by A. J. Casson and Tom Thomson in the Belfountain area will be

included.

Tickets are $20, and seating will be limited.

For more information, go to www.belfountainheritage.com
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